


lead to a redevelopment of the station as has now happened in Colindale. No
provision seems to be being made for significant changes to public transport at
the Edgware rail head/transport hub. 

Additionally, as a resident already within the CPZ having to deal with regular
illegal and selfish parking, I fear that the loss of more parking spaces will lead to
further issues with refuse lorries, ambulances, fire pumps and the like as they
try to negotiate the already congested roads around this development.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

In addition, as a senior citizen, please can you arrange for this letter to be
considered as part of the Equality Impact Assessment? 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Regards

Hazel Cohen




